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PFA SECOND HAND BOOK SALE 2014
The PFA Second Hand Book Sale will be held in the Presentation Area on the Senior Campus on SATURDAY 6 DECEMBER from 9.00am – 1.00pm.

On Year 7 Orientation Day on Tuesday 9 December any remaining Year 7 books will be for sale from 8.30am-10.30am at the Ada Rogerson Hall on the Junior Campus.

Also on Tuesday 9 December (9.00am-3.00pm) and Wednesday 10 December (9.00am-1.00pm) any remaining books will be for sale in the Presentation Area during VCE Course Confirmation.
Payment can be made by cash, Visa or Mastercard (no EFTPOS and no cheques).
After the book sale days, if you have elected not to donate any unsold books to Welfare, please collect your unsold books from the Senior Office by Wednesday 17 December 2014 otherwise they will become the property of the Frankston High School PFA.
YEAR 7- 10:
To hand in books, Year 7 - 10 parents are required to complete and sign the PFA Book Sale ‘Hand in Form’.
We will be accepting books with the completed ‘Hand in Form’ from Year 7 - 10 in the JRC on the following dates:
Year 7-10
- 
Tuesday 2 December: Recess and Lunchtime
Year 7-10
- 
Wednesday 3 December: Recess and Lunchtime
Year 7-10
- 
Thursday 4 December: Recess and Lunchtime
Year 11 Students: please hand in your books along with a completed ‘Hand in Form’ to the SRC from 20 November – Thursday 4 December.

Year 12 Students: please hand in your books along with a completed ‘Hand in Form’ to the 
SRC from NOW until Thursday 4 December. Year 11 and 12 parents are not required to sign the PFA Book Sale ‘Hand In’ form.
A list of all of the second hand books we are accepting is also available on our website: www.fhs.vic.edu.au 

It is the PFA’s biggest fundraiser for the year so please support the school.


